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Attn: Denis Kelly, Regional Clerk

Dear D. Kelly:

For your information and records, at its regular meeting held on Tuesday, April 22, 2014 the
Council of the Towi Of East Gwillimbury enacted as follows:

BEIT RESOLVED THAT the correspondence from C. Breckenvidge, dated April 11, 2014
R T AN KSR o P In vapmniirade i
regurding concerns on Leslie Sireet, be received, and
THAT a copy be forward to the Region with a respectful request that they respond & address the

road safety issues raised,; and

THAT a copy also be sent to Community, Infrastructures & Environmental Services for

information
mjormation.

If you have, any further questions feel free to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

“Qur town, Qur future”
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Fax: 905-478-2808
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From: Cheryl Breckenridge

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 4:27 PM
To: Roy-DiClemente, Tara
CC: Carrie Drennan' Sharon Public School

Tawrn

1dla,

As per our conversation, here are some concerns that need to be addressed ASAP and should be
able t¢ be implemented immediately:

2. signs announcing a school zone both NB and SB - the one that is currently on the NB side is
inadequate

3. flashing light signs (as seen in Holland Landing) announcing a sci
flashing, speed is to be reduced (before and after school)
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In addition to these items, we are looking for a definitive answer that the sidewalk and shoulder
will be restored ASAP to the new traffic light.

[ am sending this email as a parent to provide further support to the incredible work our school
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Thank you - [ await your response and I also look forward to hearing from Ms Hackson both in
her capacity as Mayor and in her Regional role.





